
South Australian First Nations Voice to 
Parliament Election   |  Saturday 16 March 2024

This is your chance to 
vote for your people.
On Saturday, 16 March 2024, the Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islanders of SA will vote to choose 
representatives for their communities in the SA 
Voice Election.

This is your opportunity to have your say on the 
future of your lands and communities by choosing 
the people you want to represent you in the South 
Australian First Nations Voice to Parliament.

To learn more about standing up for your 
community and putting your name as a 
candidate and how, when and where to 
vote, head to savoiceelection.sa.gov.au, 
call 1300 655 232 or scan the QR code.
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